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Minutes of the meeting of the Cultural Review Sub- Group, held on 
Monday, 13 March 2017 
 

Present: 

 Councillor A Holland Chairman  

 Councillor B Aspinell   

 Councillor A Bayley   

 Councillor C Guglielmi   

 Councillor C Kent   

    

 The following officers were present in support throughout the meeting: 

  

 Adam Eckley Acting Chief Fire Officer 

 Mark Stagg Director of Transformation  

 Shirley Jarlett Clerk and Monitoring Officer to the Authority  

 Judith Dignum Secretary to the Committee  

 
 

 
 

1 Minutes: 5 April 2016  
The minutes of the meeting held on 5 April 2016 were agreed as a correct record 
and signed by the Chairman. 
 

 
2 Declarations of Interest  

The Chairman reminded Members to declare any interests now or at the point in 
the meeting at which they arose. 
 

 
3 Essex Fire Authority - Member Induction Proposal  

The Sub-Group considered report EFA/042/17 by the Acting Chief Fire Officer 
which presented a proposal from the Society of Local Authority Chief Executives 
(SOLACE) for an induction programme for Members of the Authority.  Members 
were asked to consider the content of the proposed programme and to determine 
the next steps. 

Resolved: 

1. That the proposed Induction Programme attached as an Appendix A to 
report EFA/042/17 be recommended to Essex Fire Authority for adoption. 

2. That, in the light of the proposed implementation of revised governance 
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arrangements for the fire and rescue service in Essex, Essex Fire Authority 
be requested to commend the proposal to the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Essex to support his own induction and that of future 
members of any Police, Fire and Crime Panel. 

 

 
4 Progressing the Lucas Review Recommendations for Essex Fire Authority 

Members specifically in relation to the outcomes of facilitated SOLACE 
workshops  
The Sub-Group considered report EFA/043/17 by the Acting Chief Fire Officer 
which presented a report completed by the Society of Local Authority Chief 
Executives (SOLACE) outlining the activities and outcomes from the two phases 
of Member and Officer development facilitated by them following publication of the 
Lucas Review in September 2015. 

The report was noted as a positive public record of how members had taken the 
opportunity to develop the political leadership of Essex Fire Authority, and the 
Chairman commended those who had made the considerable time commitment 
required to attend the workshops.  It was agreed that Appendix 1 (which provided 
attendance details) was superfluous, and should be removed. 

Resolved: 

That the report by SOLACE attached as Appendix 1 to report EFA/043/17 be 
noted as a positive public record of how members have taken the opportunity to 
develop the political leadership of Essex Fire Authority, and referred to Essex Fire 
Authority for consideration at its next meeting on 12 April 2017.  

  

The meeting closed at 2.35pm. 

 

 
 
 
 
       Signed<<<<<<<<<<<<<<.. 
           (Chairman) 
 
 
       Date<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<.. 
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